
Notice 
DAC/N-141/2024-25, dated 24.12.2024 

 
This is for the information of the B.A., B.Sc., and B.Com. Students of 
Semester-V (CBCS) that the date of CU Enrolment has been extended up 
to 26th December, 2024. 
 
The students who have not yet submitted the CU Enrolment form in CU 
Portal are asked to submit the same within 26.12.2024 and pay the 
required fees online. 
 
The concerned students are also asked to submit the print-out of CU 
Enrolment form along with the Fees Payment Receipt and Library 
Clearance Certificate to the college office on 27.12.2024 between 11-30 
a.m. and 1-00 p.m. 
 
 

Sd/- 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 


